
•
273 N. Second Ave.

,

Dear Aunt Liberta;

Hillsboro, Oregon

•

Brown's letter to you sooner but here they are and I hope you have not

grown too impatient with me. I am also Enclosing the letters I have

received from Dr. Dobbs and Mr. Cook. In answering Mr Cook's letter I

sent him extracts from the family book which I believe gave him the in-

formation he requested. I also told him to get in touch with Mrs. Spooner
'

giving him the adress on the flyleaf of the Brown family history.

I am sure he would be glad to hear from you as he seems to want

all the information about the family that he can get.

There will be no need to return the copies I am enclosing as I

have other copies. Please note that letters 1 and 3 are missing. These

letters are the same as those printed in the family book so I didn't bother

•to type them off

By the way on your next trip west be sure to bring Uncle Alfred

along, we might not be as interesting as the natives of Mexico but we wi

do our best.

Your nephew,

,




